
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 6/30/2017 12:23:17 PM
Subject: RE: Patriots Point

Yes. He has forwarded Mac Burdette to work out the specifics on the Lt. Gov’s visit. I have called Mac and I am 
waiting for him to call me back. I will try him again shortly.
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Friday, June 30, 2017 12:11 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Patriots Point
 
​Have you contacted Brandon about the PP visit?
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